From: To: Kent Dagg Lio Salazar

Subject:

Fountain Wind Project

Date:

Tuesday, June 15, 2021 2:51:37 PM

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

#### Dear Mr. Lio Salazar, Senior Planner

I'm writing this letter in support of the Fountain Wind Project and urging the Planning Commission to approve their application.

2022, will mark my 50th year in Shasta County. During that time I've worked 10 years for Assemblyman Stan Statham representing the nine northern counties and 25 years as the CEO of the Shasta Builders Exchange. Both of those positions involved working with people to ensure positive outcomes of challenging situations. I view the Fountain Wind Project the same way.

My wife Sharon and I have two children born in Shasta County and three grandsons all living and working here. My daughter, Kylie, is a 20 active realtor with Relevant Realty and my son, Garett, is the GM of Riverview Golf and Country Club.

We have actively talked about the Fountain Wind Project with our family and all agreed the short term and long term economic benefits of jobs, sales tax, property tax, their willingness to be part of the community all contribute to our support.

I believe they have addressed all and any issues and should be approved.

Thank you,

J. Kent Dagg

From:

Clifford casten < Clifford.casten.460122447@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 15, 2021 2:30 AM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

<u>A</u> **EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Clifford casten [@advAddress]

From:

gerard orme <gerard.orme.390953975@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 14, 2021 9:37 AM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

**Subject:** 

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe the project applicants have addressed them. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, gerard orme 19054 Junipero Serra Dr Sonoma, CA 95476

From:

Gus Ayala <Gus.Ayala.460405777@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 15, 2021 1:17 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

<u>A</u> **EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards,
Gus Ayala
[@advAddress]

From:

Michael Kniss < Michael. Kniss. 452847028@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 15, 2021 1:08 AM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Michael Kniss 4 Steeplechase Ln Savannah, GA 31405

From:

Christopher Johnson < Christopher Johnson . 460164838@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 15, 2021 4:00 AM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Christopher Johnson [@advAddress]

From:

Alex Dodson <Alex.Dodson.460229340@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 15, 2021 6:37 AM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

**Subject:** 

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards,
Alex Dodson
[@advAddress]

From:

Mary Bickle <Mary.Bickle.261560569@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 15, 2021 7:52 AM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Mary Bickle 1916 N Broadway Ave Stockton, CA 95205

From:

Mark Kyle <Mark.Kyle.460242895@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 15, 2021 7:34 AM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

**Subject:** 

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

<u>A</u> **EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Mark Kyle [@advAddress]

From:

Jason Hayek < Jason. Hayek. 460250229@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 15, 2021 8:08 AM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe:

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Jason Hayek [@advAddress]

From:

Gerald Feitor < Gerald.Feitor.460249041@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 15, 2021 8:03 AM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**A EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Gerald Feitor [@advAddress]

From:

Peter Kan < Peter. Kan. 450801237@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 15, 2021 8:13 AM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

<u>A</u> **EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Peter Kan 8322 Pebble Beach Ave Newark, CA 94560

From:

David Estrada < David. Estrada. 450719301@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 15, 2021 11:21 AM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, David Estrada 910 Alpha Rd Turlock, CA 95380

From:

Chris Snyder < Chris. Snyder. 214237074@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 15, 2021 11:07 AM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Chris Snyder 2644 Creekside Rd Santa Rosa, CA 95405

From:

Jody Recek < Jody.Recek.261593761@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 15, 2021 9:57 AM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Jody Recek 426 Sandra Ct Sanger, CA 93657

From:

James Bradley < James.Bradley.460273954@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 15, 2021 9:32 AM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

**Subject:** 

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**A EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe:

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, James Bradley [@advAddress]

From:

brad lax <brad.lax.460271253@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 15, 2021 9:19 AM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

**Subject:** 

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, brad lax [@advAddress]

From:

Paul Bazzell < Paul.Bazzell.450940558@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 15, 2021 8:08 AM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Paul Bazzell 442 Churchill Way Salinas, CA 93906

From:

Kyle Elfe <Kyle.Elfe.460436232@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 15, 2021 4:34 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Kyle Elfe [@advAddress]

From:

Ryan Peters < Ryan.Peters.460437484@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 15, 2021 4:43 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Ryan Peters [@advAddress]

From:

Stephen Capps <Stephen.Capps.460444341@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 15, 2021 5:29 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Stephen Capps [@advAddress]

From:

Max Varela < Max. Varela. 460452829@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 15, 2021 6:37 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

**Subject:** 

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**A EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards,
Max Varela
[@advAddress]

From:

robert waldhaus < robert.waldhaus.451483339@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 15, 2021 5:33 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, robert waldhaus 814 Whitehaven Ct Antioch, CA 94509

From:

Ralph Handel <Ralph.Handel.260456548@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 15, 2021 7:31 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Ralph Handel 1626 Amanda Ct Stockton, CA 95209

From:

Christopher Chase < Christopher. Chase. 460461586@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 15, 2021 7:51 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Christopher Chase [@advAddress]

From:

David Bini <David.Bini.339775538@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 15, 2021 11:34 PM

To:

SCPlanning

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, David Bini 5012 Howes Ln San Jose, CA 95118